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March 16, 1982

Mr. Steven C. Shoily

Union of Concerned Scientists
1346 Connecticut Avenue, N.W.
Dupont Circ.e Building, Suite 1101 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO FOIA-82-118

Dear Mr. Sholly:

This is in partial response to your leiter dated March 2, 1982 in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, four categories
of records with regard to a memorandum dated July 11, 1980 from William
Dircks to Office Directors Minogue, Stello, Denton and Budnitz about
"Safety Rationale for Action Plan".

At this time, we are placing in the NRC Public Document Room for your
inspection and copying the records identified on enclosed Appendix A
which are subject to the first category of your request. These records
will be filed in folder FOIA-82-118 under your name.

The NRC is continuing to search for and review documents subject to your
request. We will notify you as soon as search and review are completed.

Sincerely,

P

Ve’

‘M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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8/20/80

9/16/80

Re: FOIA-82-118

Appendix A

Memo to Mattson from DeYoung (responding for Stello),
"Safety Rationale for TMI Action Plan", with attachment.

Memo to Schroeder from Minogue, "Safety Rationale for
Action Plan", with attachments.

Note to Minners from Scroggins (responding for Budnitz),
with attachments.



